Office of Hon Hekia Parata

Minister of Education

Ref: 01.0140

2 0 JAN 2016

Bryce
fvi-request-3551-7278cf75@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Bryce

I am writing to you in response to your email of 14 January 2016 to the Minister of Education,
Hon Hekia Parata, where you requested the following information:

e all applications to Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry and also how are you
helping to facility transport to platform 9 3/4 via Tower Junction, Christchurch

On behalf of the Minister, please be advised that your request does not meet the
requirements of section 12 of the Official Information Act. For Education Portfolio official
information requests to be processed you will need to provide more particulars so information
could be identified should it exist. In accordance with section 13 of the Official Information
Act, | would like to extend our assistance if you would like my help to make an OlA request to
the Minister.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email simon.laube@parliament.govt.nz or by phone
on 04 817 6829.

Yours sincerely

i b

Simon Laube
Private Secretary
Office of the Minister of Education, Hon Hekia Parata

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand.
Telephone 64 4 817 6829 Facsimile 64 4 817 6529 Email h.parata@ministers.govt.nz



